
 

Memorandum 
 

 
1. I have been made aware from the authors of the Viewshafts Right of Reply (Hearing 

Stream 3) and Noise s42A Report (Hearing Stream 5) that there are errors in these 
reports as published that require correcting. These errors are summarised as:  
 

a. Errors in two figures relating to ‘VIEW-P2’ and ‘Viewshaft’ definition in the 
Viewshafts Right of Reply; 
 

b. Errors in Appendix A attached to the Viewshafts Right of Reply; and 
 

c. Omissions in Appendix B  attached to the Noise s42A report.  
 

2. It is important that these errors are corrected for the benefit of parties involved in the 
hearings process. Correct versions of the above documents have therefore been 
published on Council’s website today and will be sent to you by the Hearings 
Administrator.  
 

3. This memo serves as a notice of erratum for the above. 
 
 

Yours Sincerely  
 

 
 
Stewart McKenzie 
District Plan Advisor 
Wellington City Council  
 
Email: stewart.mckenzie@wcc.govt.nz 
 

 
 

 
 

Date: 7 August 2023  File ref:  PDP Hearing 
Streams 3 and 
5  
 

To: Trevor Robinson, Chair, Proposed District Plan Independent Hearings Panel  
From: Stewart McKenzie, District Plan Advisor  
Cc: Adam McCutcheon, Team Leader, District Plan  

Subject: Erratum to Hearing Stream 3 Viewshaft Right of Reply and Hearing Stream 
5 Noise s42A Report Appendix B  
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